Office of School Board Members August 29, 2001
Board Meeting of September 12, 2001

Frank J. Cobo, Member

SUBJECT: THAT ROBERT MORGAN TECHNICAL ARTS SENIOR HIGH

SCHOOL BE RENAMED TO ROBERT MORGAN EDUCATIONAL
CENTER

To ensure the accreditation of the school by the Council on Occupational
Education (COE) and to be consistent with the Miami Lakes Educational Center,
the faculty and staff of Robert Morgan Technical Arts Senior High School
requests that the school name be changed. On July 18, 2001 a faculty and staff

meeting was held at which time they voted to have the school renamed to Robert
Morgan Educational Center.

ACTION PROPOSED BY

MR. FRANK J. COBO: That The School Board of Miami-Dade
County, Florida, change the name of
Robert Morgan Technical Arts Senior
High School to Robert Morgan
Educational Center.
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